
CIRCULAR TO ALL GTA MEMBERS 53/23 
Re: Skills Cards Survey 

21st November 2023 

 

Dear GTA Member, 
 
 

As you are aware from time to time the Gozo Tourism Association carries out surveys to analyse 

issues affecting   tourism establishments and owners/employers in the tourism sector in 

Gozo. The information obtained from the GTA members through these surveys will assist the 

Association to continue to discuss and propose more effectively with the Authorities for 

measures, initiatives and actions to support the tourism sector especially on Gozo.  

  

Therefore, once again, the Gozo Tourism Association is carrying out another survey this time on 

the issue of the skills card, that is being proposed to be introduced as from January 2024 and 

which we fully understand is creating a lot of concern amongst the tourism operators.   
  

You can access this survey by clicking on the following 

link:  https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/DYHR6S/ 

 

It should take you only a few minutes to complete this survey, and your participation will remain 

anonymous, and confidential. The results of the survey will assist GTA in its lobby with the 

relevant Authorities in order to find a reasonable way forward for more skilled human resources 

in the touristic sector.    

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
  

 

Thanks and best regards, 

 
 

Joe Muscat 
Chief Executive Officer 
Gozo Tourism Association 
4 Ta’ Mliet Court 
Gorg Borg Olivier Street 
Victoria VCT 2519 
Gozo 
Malta 
 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/DYHR6S/

